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Student Groups From Japan Returned to Calgary In Summer 2022 

Tourism Calgary, in partnership with Muskoka Language International, 

was happy to welcome back Japanese student groups to Calgary this 

summer. 

These international visits were paused for the past three years due to 
the pandemic, so Tourism Calgary was thrilled to finally have the group 

back to experience our city and take some memorable Calgary stories back home to Osaka.  The 
students were treated to some ice cream from a local food truck, and took part in the White Hat 
Ceremony making the students honourary Calgarians.  The Japanese students then surprised us with a 
line dance performance!   

 
ZOOLIGHTS BACK FOR ITS 26th YEAR 
 
Zoolights, presented by Olympia Trust Company, is back this year at the Wilder Institute/Calgary Zoo. 
 
It will be running from 17:00-21:00 (gate closing at 20:30) from November 18, 2022 to Jaunary 8, 2023.  
Tickets will go on sale on October 18, 2022.   
 
Classic activities that visitors have come to love, such as the skating rink, fire pits and visits with Santa 
will all be available again this year. 
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Mito Ota – Manager, Travel Trade & Services mitoo@tourismcalgary.com or www.visitcalgary.com 
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